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March 06, 2009 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
 
 
Warning: RAE-Sep™ tubes being used in other manufacturers’ products. 
 
 
 
RAE Systems can only guarantee the performance of RAE-Sep™ tubes only when they 
are used with an UltraRAE or UltraRAE 3000 equipped with a 9.8eV PID lamp. 
Performance with any other manufacturer’s product cannot be guaranteed, and RAE 
Systems will not be responsible for any inaccurate readings resulting in injury, 
death, or losses. 
 
RAE Systems’ utmost concern is safety. To ensure users are protected from this 
potential safety hazard, we recommend that you strictly follow the above statement and 
do not use RAE Systems RAE-Sep™ tubes with any other manufacturer’s product.  
 
 
Please contact your local RAE Systems Regional Sales Manager or RAE Systems 
Customer Service if you need more details. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Thomas Negre 
Instrumentation Global Product Director 
RAE Systems, Inc. 


